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IMPERIAL COUNTY  

TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION ( ICTC ) 
1503 N. Imperial Ave. Suite 104, El Centro, Ca. 92243 

760-592-4494,  FAX   760-592-4410

Date: 

To:   

From:    

REF: 

March 21, 2024 

Prospective Respondents 

David Aguirre, Executive Director 

IVT Ride, ADA Paratransit System, Paratransit Services Request

for Proposals (RFP) ADDENDUM #6 

The following are clarifications to date based upon questions posed by potential respondents. 

1. A modification to Appendix J: Draft Contractual Agreement section 8.4.3.

Currently, section 8.4.3 of the agreement states: “The cost of fuel is negotiated at a

rate set at four dollars and thirty cents ($4.30) per gallon for the term of this

Agreement.”

After careful consideration and review of market conditions, the revised section 8.4.3

would now read as follows:

“The cost of fuel is negotiated at a rate set at four dollars and fifty cents ($4.50) per

gallon for the term of this agreement.”

This adjustment is necessary to ensure that our agreement accurately reflects current

market rates and allows both parties to account for fuel costs appropriately during

the term of the agreement.

Thank you for your interest in the bid process. Should there be any further questions, please email 

davidaguirre@imperialctc.org.  
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